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UPCOMING	EVENTS			

End of Term  3          
25.09.2020 

Beginning of Term 4 

12.10.2020 

Just	a	reminder	

If you haven't already, please 
provide a valuable contribuƟon 
to our schools evaluaƟon and 
planning processes by com-
pleƟng the Tell Them From Me 
survey. The survey window is 
open unƟl Friday of Week 2, 
Term 4. 

As Term 3 draws to a close, 
Fowler Road School would like 
to acknowledge our staff,    
student and parent community 
during these uncertain Ɵmes. 
We look forward to another 
exciƟng term ahead. 

From	the	Fowler	Road	Team	

What a busy term we have had at Fowler Road School this term! 

Primary students have been very busy compleƟng their literacy, 

numeracy, Geography, Sport, Zones of RegulaƟon, OccupaƟonal 

Therapy and Child ProtecƟon lessons. Year 5 and Year 9 students 

also completed the Reading and Numeracy Check In assessments 

with Year 6, Year 8 and Year 10 students compleƟng the Valid 

Science tests. These assessments will ensure that teaching staff 

idenƟfy how students are performing in literacy, numeracy and 

science and to help teachers tailor their teaching more specifically 

to student needs. Our Secondary students have been busy working through their coursework, 

compleƟng e-learning and web lessons with a very extensive exam period for our senior   

students. The majority of our students and all teaching staff have also been compleƟng the 

Tell Them From Me surveys. Tell Them From Me is a suite of surveys for measuring student 

engagement and wellbeing. Parent surveys have also been sent to parents/carers for       

compleƟon. Thank you to the parents who have already completed the parent surveys. We 

wish everyone a wonderful and resƞul break!  

Ms. BeƟ Neskoski – Assistant Principal 

Newsletter	Date	:		T3	Wk.	10	
2020	

  Fowler Road School              Safe  Smart  Prepared 

 
STARS 

 

Star of the WEEK 

Morpheus-George 

Yousef 

Class of the Week 

Class 2 

Star at Home School 

CJ 

Emad 

Cooper 

Doing Best Work 

SebasƟan 

Yousef 

Being in the right place 

CharloƩe 

Leƫng a teacher deal with it 

Khan 

Eddie 

 
 

Class	in	the	SPOTLIGHT	
Class 7-Ms Jen and Ms BeƟ 

What an evenƞul Ɵme we have had in the Tutorial room this term! We said     

goodbye to Mr Mackay who took up a role as Student AƩendance & EducaƟonal 

Neglect Coordinator working for the  Department of EducaƟon and welcomed Ms BeƟ to the Tutorial 

class team. Students have been working extremely hard compleƟng coursework, assessments, exams and 

preparing for their upcoming HSC exams. We congratulate our Year 12 students Adam, Nora and Michael 

for compleƟng their Trial HSC exams. Special menƟon goes to Nora for compleƟng her Visual Arts Body of 

Work submission. It is a remarkable piece which should be highly commended! Finally, we would like to 

wish our Year 12 students the best of luck for the remainder of the year as they prepare to embark on 

their final exams. 

“ An investment in knowledge pays the best interest”‐ Benjamin Franklin 


